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Meeting was called to order at 7:15 by President Michael Chipman.
Present were President Mike Chipman, Treasurer Jerry Brittain, Trustee Candace Hanes and Secretary Carla Jorgens.  Absent was Vice President Jane Hardy.
Jerry Brittain read the Treasurers report.  Meeting minutes from the November 18th  meeting were read by Carla Jorgens.  Membership was reported on by Carla Jorgens.  

Reports on Committees:
Bargaining was reported on by Michael Chipman whom stated that bargaining was going good at this time with another session scheduled for Wednesday.
There was no report from the Membership Committee Chairperson due to her absence.

Old Business: 
Carla Jorgens reported on the Nova Software that is being purchased by FOP #88.  It was reported that it would still be much cheaper to bring the Nova Representative to Lincoln to train 3 members on the software than it would be to send 2 staff to Virginia for training.  The Board voted 4-0 to go ahead with brining Nova to Lincoln January 13th and 14th to train Jerry Brittain, Candace Hanes and Myself on the software.

New Business:
It was stated by Michael Chipman that Vice President Jane Hardy had submitted her letter of resignation.  The Board voted 4-0 to accept her resignation.  
Candace Hanes proposed that we set a permanent meeting date and time for future E-Board meetings to avoid confusion and obtain consistency. After some membership discussion it was decided that we would meet the 2nd Monday of the month at 7:15pm.  If that date is a State Observed holiday the meeting would be on the 3rd Monday of that month.  The Board voted in favor of the proposed dates and time 4-0.

It was concerning to some TSCI members that there should now be a TSCI person appointed to the Bargaining team. Michael explained to them that it is not a good idea to bring someone new in to the team when negotiations are almost completed but assured them that they would be represented in the Bargaining of future contracts.  TSCI members were concerned that they were not being represented by any one and it was explained that the entire Bargaining team was representing the entire Bargaining Unit, not one facility any more or less than the other.

Michael Chipman proposed to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Candace Hanes.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm.

